
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
Lunch Menu 
 
From Monday 4th January 2021, the school will be offering both the main meals, jacket potatoes/pasta 
days and the vegetarian menu.   Please see the full menu attached. 
If you are happy with your current menu selection, you do not need to respond to this letter.  If 
however, you would like your child to have the vegetarian menu after Christmas then please make 
amendments to your previous order by clicking on the following 
link https://perryfield.eschools.co.uk/website/hot_lunches/84744.  This link is also available on our 
website under 'Hot Meals' within the 'Parent Information' tab.  You can also access the menu and 
allergy forms here as well.   
 
Please can any changes be made by Friday 27th November for any vegetarian meals in January. 
 
 
There are a couple of minor changes to the menu from next week, please could we ask you to check 
you are still happy with your menu choices and make any amendments on the above link.  For any 
changes to week 1 (week commencing 23rd November), the deadline is 9am Thursday 19th 
November.  Please can we remind you that any changes need to be made by 9am on the 
Wednesday for the following week, as meals need to be ordered in advance (week 2 & 3 going 
forwards). 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Farmer 

 

https://perryfield.eschools.co.uk/website/hot_lunches/84744

